
I urge you to support bill HB 2739 and to protect Oregon's agriculture.  

 

GMO crop contamination usually pits farmer against farmer. This bill is needed to hold 
patent holders, instead of farmers, responsible for contamination events. 
 

Please distribute my comment to all committee members.  

 

Sincerely, 

Biljana Milkovska  (Beaverton) 

 


